DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WELFARE

BUREAU OF GENERAL INFORMATION

LECTURE COURSE BUREAU

BUREAU OF VISUAL INSTRUCTION

SHORT COURSES AND CONFERENCES

THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS

UNIVERSITY EXTENSION DIVISION

LAWRENCE

DEPARTMENT OF EXTENSION TEACHING
BUREAU OF CLASS INSTRUCTION
BUREAU OF CORRESPONDENCE STUDY

April 6, 1943

Dr. F.C. Allen
Professor of Physical Education
Campus

Dear Dr. Allen:

Enclosed is a copy of our letter to Principal Evans of Miltonvale, Kansas. We have received a reply from him saying that they are very pleased with your acceptance and will make necessary arrangements to meet your trains.

You may proceed to make further plans by corresponding directly with Dick B. Evans, Principal, Miltonvale High School, Miltonvale, Kansas.

/ Juliany Julian

Guy V. Keeler Assistant Director

GVK/es Enc.